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We hope every one has had their flu jab, if not you can get in touch with reception and they will arrange for you to have it.

The Macmillan coffee morning was very popular and we thank you all for your contributions of cake and money, we raised £144.15. The tom bola on flu day raised £92;   the total amount raised for Macmillan was £236.15
 So well done every one.
Just to remind you; 

Why not order your prescription on line, it is so easy. 

You must have a tablet, smart phone or computer. 

Ask at reception to register for this service or you can register on line. You will be given a personal I D number. When you wish to order your meds just go to the Leen View web site. Follow instructions, click repeat prescriptions. Use your personal ID number and a pass word.

The screen will open up so you can see all your medications. 

Tick what you require and confirm your request. 

There is also a message box so any problems you have with medications you can text and it will be looked at.

You will be able to go into reception two days later and pick your script up.

This service is your responsibility; 

You order, pick script up from reception
Information about the pneumonia vaccination

It is available at the surgery for all patients over the age of 65 years.

Information about the Shingles vaccination
For people aged 70 and 78 years old
Information about breast screening for patients over 70

Why does breast screening stop at 70? It doesn't. Although women over 70 are not routinely invited for breast screening, they are encouraged to call the local unit to request breast screening themselves every three years. At your last routine appointment you will be given a card to help you to remember to do this. The programme is gradually being extended over a phased period to woman aged 73.
Bowel Screening
You will receive a Bowel Screening kit through your door when you reach the age of 60 and above. It could save your life but people are not using this kit. Why: They think it is messy, (it does need a little preparation) It is scary, (I don’t want to know if I have bowel cancer) It’s not some thing you want to do. (Can not be bothered) 

The uptake of this kit is really low in the Bulwell area for what ever reason; it only takes a few minutes. It could save your life.
There has been a study of bowel movements and it is quite interesting. I know its some thing people don’t want to read about, but do it .As I said it could save your life.
This is a picture of different types of stools from a study done at Bristol University.
It’s called the Bristol Stool Form Scale. This is a self diagnostic chart to help skittish patients discuss this delicate subject with their doctor with out getting embarrassed.

	Types 1 and 2

Can indicate constipation the lumps are hard to pass. There is a high likelihood of bleeding from the anal canal. Could be caused by post -antibiotic treatment, low carb diet, could lead to diverticulosis



	Type3 

This could indicate Irritable bowel syndrome. 

	Type 4

This form is normal for someone defecating once daily. 


	Type 5

This is typical for a person who has stools twice or three times daily, after major meals.

	Type 6

First, it may be difficult to control the urge to go to the bathroom. These kinds of stools may suggest a slightly hyperactive colon,. too many spices, drinking water with a high mineral content, or the use laxatives

	Type 7

This, of course, is diarrhea



Why not join the Patient Participation Group PPG

Would you like to influence decisions on the services you receive from the practice?  If so please join our Patient Participation Group which exists to represent and voice the opinions of our patient population as a means of improving services that patients receive. Membership of the group is open to all.

We meet 4 times a year on a Thursday afternoon at the surgery; the next date is 12 January 2017 at 2pm
We would love to see you.
The Surgery and Patient Participation Group wish you all a Merry Christmas

The surgery will be closed on:  Monday 26th December and Tuesday 27th December
If you need medical attention during this period please ring the normal number 0115 9771181 and you will be put through to the out of hours service

